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The Lake Tapps Reservoir Water Rights and Supply Project raises significant concerns about
increased noise, dust, and traffic in the surrounding communities. Construction and operational
activities could lead to persistent noise pollution, reduced air quality due to dust, and heightened
traffic congestion, disrupting the daily lives of residents and potentially harming public health. It is
crucial that comprehensive mitigation measures are implemented to address these issues and ensure
minimal impact on the local population.


